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Munoz Water District
Bayuga St., Science City of Munoz.
Tel. No. (044) 4560-599 e-mail: munozwaterdisuict@yahoo.coni

February 18, 2015

Ms. Elisa D. Salon
Director IV
Department of Budget and Management
Regional Office No. 3, San Fernando, Pampanga.

Dear Madam:

Respectfully submitted the Munoz Water District Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2015
and Annual Procurement Plan 2015 for Common Use Supplies and Equipment in compliance
with DBM Circular No. 2011-6 and 2011-6A.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

ENGR. ROGEL10L MIGUEL
General Manager
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